HIGH COMMISSION FOR THE Ko, ‘ HAUT COMMISSARIAT POUR LA
REPUBLIC OF CAMEROON N\ REPUBLIQUE DU CAMEROUN
IN LONDON v'q A LONDRES

N° 000001/HCL /CAB/ 21

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Cameroonian community is hereby informed that from Tuesday
15 June 2021, the High Commission will suspend all enrolments of

passport applications in the United Kingdom.

This is to allow the transition to issue new biometric passports in
Cameroon as contained in the recent communication of the
Delegate General for National Security. An update on the
resumption of the process will be provided in due course.

The Consular Section will remain open for other services.

The High Commission counts on the understanding and

cooperation of the Community.

London, 11 June 2021.




